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STA Statement 

The FCC was previously notified that station WEAU has been operating at 75% power 
since May 12, 2016 because of an equipment failure at the transmitter.  The station is awaiting 
repair of its high voltage power supply and therefore requests authority to continue operating at 
reduced power.  WEAU will resume full power operations as soon as all repairs are completed. 


